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Ref number 3/2021/0461

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad

To lohn

We are writing in regards to the application to have a cross placed on the outside gable end of the
Church at Chipping Congregational Church.

We believe that the cross is central to our Christian faith showing the love demonstrated by our
Saviour Jesus Christ.

Some people have commented that they didn’t realise that the building was actually a church.
Therefore having a cross will clearly show who we are within the community.

Regards

Sent from Yahoo Mail for iPad




